
 

 

 

 

 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never GivNever GivNever GivNever Give Upe Upe Upe Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    
 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Tuesday 4th February 2014 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As our topic of ‘Children around the World’ is coming to an end, we would like to celebrate by 

having a Picnic! However this is to be no ordinary Picnic!  

We want to have a feast of different textures, tastes and colours! Our Picnic will be a picnic from 

around the world! Your child is welcome to bring in any foods they wish from any country! 

 

It could be English, Spanish, Polish or even Chinese! So long as it doesn’t contain any nuts you’re 

able to bring it along! If there are any children with severe food allergies, please inform a member 

of the Year 3 team. 

 

We invite you to come and join in our celebration on Thursday 13th February at 2.30pm in the 

Year 3 classroom. Please enter school via the school office and sign in. 

 

We hope to see you there!  
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